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Worthy Supreme Representative, Worthy State Deputy, Worthy State Chaplain, 

Worthy Past State Deputies, Worthy State Officers, and Worthy Delegates 

The Knights of Columbus have been helping people with Intellectual Disabilities for a number of 

years.  The Tootsie Roll drives raise the funds for the Knights of Columbus to donate to this 

worthy cause as well as local charities.  The Tootsie Rolls are handed out free and donations are 

accepted. 

Our goal is to have participation by each of the councils in the state.  This year, due to the 

COVID-19 virus, many activities were cancelled and safe distancing has impacted fund raising 

activities. 

The Tootsie Roll drives add to the visibility of the Knights of Columbus in the communities and 

are also a great way to add new members to the councils. 

I have received reports from 13 councils with total donations of $18,951.39.  The council 

portions of the funds have been sent to the council requested Charities 

Congratulations to the councils that have, and continue to support this worthy cause.  If any of 

the delegates councils have not submitted their reports, please check with your Grand Knight or 

the Financial Secretary. 

Respectively submitted 

Dennis R. Spensley 

50 Moonwater Ln, Cameron Mt.  59720   

 

 

 


